
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
I strongly support HB 2578. I believe that with small-dollar matching our elections will better reflect the 
will of the people. If candidates could avoid having to solicit from special interest donors, they would 
have more time to communicate with as well as be funded by their constituents. Special interest groups 
would have less power over the candidates. As a result, the people would be better represented. 
 
Please support HB 2578. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Anne Millhollen 
2685 Benson Ln 
Eugene, OR 97408-4785 
 
 
 


